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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF LITCHFIELD
WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY


	The Litchfield Water Pollution Control Authority will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday May 11th, 2017 at 7:15 PM at the Litchfield Fire House 258 West Street Litchfield.

	The purpose of the Public Hearing is to discuss the proposed increase in the sewer user fee from $396.00 to $408.00 per equivalent dwelling unit, EDU, effective July 1, 2017. 

	At this hearing all interested persons will be heard and written communications received, as per Section 7-247 of the General Statutes of the State of Connecticut.  Copies of the approved 2017/2018 budget are available at the Town Clerk’s Office, 74 West Street, Litchfield, CT


	Dated at Litchfield Connecticut this 28th day of April 2017

	

	David R. Wilson, P.E. Chairman
	Litchfield Water Pollution Control Authority
